The White House
1600 Pennsylvania Ave. N. W. 
Washington, DC 20500

Honorable President Trump,
Ref: A Plea for A Commutation of Sentence for
 Matt Hale #15177-424, U.S.P. – Max, P.O. Box 8500, Florence. CO 81226-8500
You can understand how it feels to be under constant attack from your critics; fortunately, you have a variety of forums in which to counter those attacks. My friend, Matt Hale, is limited in his access to media forums in which to explain how he was sentenced  for a crime he did not commit, never considered committing.
Today, Matt Hale, sits alone in solitary confinement where he has spent over 12 years serving his completely illegal 40 year sentence! This man is in every way an American political prisoner, not an alleged domestic terrorist. 
Matt Hale is an educated lawyer and classical violinist spending his productive life among real criminals who have committed heinous crimes. Taxpayers’ money paid a snitch to set up Matt Hale who was considered politically incorrect. The only victim in this victimless crime is Matt, the prisoner. The exact same agents of Robert Mueller’s corrupt FBI who are working to frame you, used a paid informant to silence Matt Hale.
When a reasonable person reads Matt Hale’s trial transcript at freematthale.net, he will come away knowing that Matt was convicted without an ounce of proof. Matt had no logical reason to threaten any Judge, especially that particular Judge.
The best gift you can give anyone during this holiday season is to give Matt Hale back to his family in Illinois. Many of us are hoping you will allow Matt to live free. Matt Hale without any doubt deserves your commutation this Christmas.
Sincerely,







